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Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 5 will be watching the Wallace and Gromit film ‘Grand Day Out’ as part of the Year 5 science and 

computer learning.  As this film is rated PG, we require your permission to show the film to your child.  This 

will be taking place on Friday 1st April in the afternoon.  

 

Please complete the consent form and return to school by the morning of Friday 1st April 2022.  

 

Any queries or questions please speak to the class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Veneziano     Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 5 – Permission to watch ‘Grand Day Out’-Wallace and Gromit Film 

 

 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________  

 

I wish for my child to watch ‘Grand Day Out’.  

 

I do not wish for my child to watch ‘Grand Day Out’.  

 

 

Signed: _____________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: __________________________ 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

